MTC
Transportation from the Ground Up

P.O. Box 7341

Bellevue, WA  98008-1341

July 1, 2004

Dennis Devany 

Office of Aviation Analysis (X-53)

Department of Transportation

400 7th Street, S.W.

Washington, D.C.  20590

Re:
Order 2004-6-4

Dear Mr. Devany:

I have been analyzing the derivation of the Part 135 wheel plane rates issued in Order 2004-6-4.  Some of the issues (and others) raised by Peninsula Airways in its requests for extension of time to Comment on Order 2004-6-3 also apply to Order 2004-6-4.  Because the most difficult issue of rate taper does not apply to the Part 135 rates, the time needed to complete the analysis and filing is less.  I ask that the date for Comments on Order 2004-6-4 be extended until close of business, Monday, July 19, 2004.  Given the minor change in the rate set in Order 2004-6-4, the short delay will not disadvantage any party except possibly the air carriers receiving the Part 135 rate.

Respectfully submitted,

Hank Myers

